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  Weekly Newsletter 
      Phone: 715-421-3634  

      Extensions: Mrs. Carole Melso- 15. 

       Kellie Jensen  

Discoverers (6wks-1yr) – 22   Explorers (1-2yrs) - 21 

Inventors (2-3yrs) - 20          Before/After Care - 20 

Email: littlelambs@stpaulswr.org 

 

From the Director:  

I know this weather doesn’t help you think about summer, but 

it will be here before we know it! Thank you to those who 

have returned their summer/fall commitment sheets. Those 

are so important for us to plan for staffing. We will be 

sending out summer information and calendars to those who 

have signed up for summer care. Please look for that by next 

week.  

REMINDER: Next Friday (19th) we close at noon for Good 

Friday.  No hot lunch served this day. 

God bless your weekend!  Mrs. Melso 

 

From the Discoverers (6wks-1yr):  

 

We have been using our gross/fine motor skills a lot 

this week.  We crinkled paper for a bunny, used puff 

balls with ice cube trays and crawled around our big 

foam blocks.  On Monday, we went outside for a little 

while before the cold weather came back.  This week 

for art we made donkey paint prints and we heard 

about Jesus riding on a donkey. 

 

       Ms. Fiona and Ms. Olivia 

 
REMINDER: Next Friday (19th) we close at noon for Good Friday. No hot lunch 

served this day.  Church service starts at 12:30pm for those who would like to 

come.  
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From the Explorers (1-2yrs):  

  We had a hoppin’ good week making bunnies, finding eggs 
in Easter grass and learning about Jesus!  
     Ms. Rhea  
  
REMINDER: Next Friday (19th) we close at noon for Good Friday. No hot 

lunch served this day. Church service starts at 12:30pm for those who 

would like to come.  

 

From the Inventors (2-3yrs):  
 Week of the Young Child was a big success!  The children seemed to enjoy all the 

different types of activities that we did through the week!  We made egg shakers 

and danced to the song Let’s Move on Monday.  

Tuesday we made applesauce. Wednesday we worked 

together and made a window birdhouse and on Friday 

we enjoyed a lunch with our parents.  Thank you to 

our parents who were able to join us.   

Books We Read: Bugs, I Love You This Much and Chick on the Go 

Songs: Let’s Move, Tiny Tim, Grandma Moe  

 

Welcome:  We would like to welcome Ruby to our classroom!  She will be moving up 

from the Explorer Room on Monday! 

 

Items Needed: We are looking for a cd player for our classroom.  We are without 

a cd player because ours decided to not play music.  The kids would appreciate a cd 

player, so they don’t have to hear Ms. Kellie’s not so beautiful voice   Thank you.  

        Ms. Kellie  

Reminders:  
Next Friday (19th) we close at noon for Good Friday. No hot lunch served this 

day. Church service starts at 12:30pm for those who would like to come. 

April 22nd there is no school.  Please provide a lunch on this day.  
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